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PRESENT:  Zoe Perkins (Chair), Agnes Garino, Jim Weidman, Jim Erwin, Will Frank, Gary Hochberg, Glenda Hares, Commissioners; Beth von Behren, Staff Liaison.  Guests:  sandy brooks

I. Minutes:  Motion was made by Jim Weidman and seconded by Agnes Garino to approve the meeting minutes from May. Motion passed.  Motion was made by Agnes Garino and seconded by Will Frank to approve the meeting minutes from June. Motion passed. 
II. Art at the Station:  Will Frank introduced a new set of ideas and a proposal for moving forward with Art at the Station that would involve a subcommittee and a website where artists and musicians could post art and videos for calls for art or musicians.  Jim Erwin moved that the Commission move forth with a subcommittee that could develop a detailed plan and budget that would be presented at the next meeting. Jim Weidman seconded the motion. Motion passed. The subcommittee will consist of Jim Erwin, Will Frank, Glenda Hares, and Jim Weidman. 

The Commission also decided not to have an unjuried artist exhibit in September.  Jim Weidman made that motion. Agnes Garino seconded it. Motion passed.  We will offer an extension to the August artist to stay until mid-September or there will be no show in September. The October show will be the Photo Contest winners.  There are no shows in November or December due to the holidays. 
III. Conservation of Public Art:  After the Greentree Festival, Zoe Perkins and Beth will meet with David Weidler to develop an RFP for art conservation.  Zoe will reach out to David.
IV. Bill Ruppert’s Proposal:  The Commission decided to decline the generous offer by Bill Ruppert to be involved with a Train Trip and Tour of Artist Gallery in October. Gary Hochberg made the motion. Jim Weidman seconded it. Motion passed.
V. Size of Commission:  Discussion ensued about the size of the Commission.  Commissioners feel that the City would benefit from increasing the size of the Arts Commission from seven members to nine.  Beth will talk to Betty Montano about the process for this. 
VI. MACAA:  There will be a special Arts Commission and Arts Fuondation meeting with a representative from MACAA, Michael Gaines, on August 14 at 5:00 p.m., at the Community Center. 
VII. Making Music:  Gary Hochberg reported that the July 14 concert was cancelled due to heavy rains and the theatre being flooded.  A new logo for the series has been developed and is being used in materials. There were approximately 250 to 300 attendees for Miss Julbilee, and we collected about $550.00

VIII. Greentree Parade:  Agnes and Will will participate in the parade.  Jim Erwin may be able to participate as well.  Beth will be out of town that weekend, so we need to find someone to take photos. 

IX. Public Art:  Agnes reported that there was good turn-out for the Sculpture on the Move dedication, despite the heat. There will be a CCA meeting soon, possibly at Laumeier Sculpture Park. The Public Art subcommittee came up with three new ideas that will be suggested to CCA:  Benches. Bicycle sculptures. Jersey barriers. 
X. Photo Contest:  There will be an ad running this Friday.  We still only have 3 submitted in the 18 and older, with 11 in progress, and zero submitted in the 18 and under, with 2 in progress.

XI. Budgets:  This will be a main agenda topic in September. 
XII. Adjournment:  6:40 p.m.  Next meeting:  August 21, 2018
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